
      STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Approve the System Acceptance Agreement between the City and L3 Harris 

DEPARTMENT: Police/Fire 

STAFF CONTACT: Dan M. Harris, Jr.  

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Approve the System Acceptance Agreement between the City and L3 Harris  

 BACKGROUND: 

In December of 2021 the City of Stephenville entered into a system purchase agreement with L3 Harris 
Technologies to implement a new public safety radio system.  The system has been built and a complete cutover 
to the new system has occurred.  This action will transition the system to warranty and maintenance with the 
Dallas Service Center.   

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

The budget amount of the final milestone payment is $101,658.67 and will be submitted upon approval.  

 ALTERNATIVES 


